Sessions Report
Sessions meet around 36 times a year and form the regular weekly activity of the Club where members come together to enjoy making music together and for social interaction. Around 20 people meet each week and I thank Ray and Joan Mundy for starting the nights off with their Joy Durst song sessions each week.
4th Tuesdays continue to provide an opportunity for uninterrupted playing, and on the occasional 5th Tuesday a theme or special night is held. On 29th October we invited members of the Newport Folk and Fiddle Club to a joint session and this was a most enjoyable night, as it was decided to also celebrate the 60th anniversary of the VFMC. 
The 1st and 3rd Tuesday Sessions continue to provide some interesting songs and tunes and also provides a forum for our spoken word and yarners. Sessioners often make a good  contribution to the quality of spot acts at Guest Nights, and are spreading the pleasure of good folk music. 
Regular Tuesday Sessions continue to be held during the current Virus pandemic via the Zoom application. Despite the occasional difficulty of this format it has been beneficial at keeping the membership together and in contact with one another. Club continuity has been maintained and should help us to get back to normal post-pandemic.
From all who enjoy the Tuesday Sessions I thank Ray and Joan Mundy; Wal Tiedemann for running an excellent library service; the other conveners who regularly run the nights; and I thank the members who share their enthusiasm and music with each other every week. The Session nights belong to everyone. 
Don Fraser
